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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

One of the greatest joys in my role is visiting classrooms and seeing learning come to
life—and this week truly filled my cup. | spent time with both Prep and Year 6 and it was a
highlight to witness such enthusiasm and curiosity for learning in action. Year 6 students were
engaged in science experiments testing insulation properties, while Prep students were
developing their fine motor skills through activities through fun activities that felt like playtime.
There is so much meaningful learning happening every day across the Junior School, and it's truly
worth celebrating.

Thank you for your patience with us as we have caught up from some missed awards at
Assemblies this term. I'm pleased to share with you that we have streamlined our awards process.
Starting next week, your child only needs to hand in their 5 Achievement Awards to the class
teacher. The rest of the process has been automated.

Wishing you a dry and wonderful weekend ahead!

Trust in the Lord with all your heart, and do not rely on your own understanding;
think about Him in all your ways,and He will guide you on the right paths.

Proverbs 3:5-6

Mrs Sandy Wheeler
Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School
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